
      September 24, 2020 

 

Coronavirus (COVID-19) Information          
 

CareFirst is Extending Coverage of COVID-19 Testing, Treatment and 

Member-initiated Phone Consultations 

As a mission-driven healthcare company, the actions we take in times of significant public health 

concern are critical to caring for the people we serve. To ensure our fully insured members can get the 

care they need, we will continue to waive member copays, coinsurance and deductibles* through 

December 31, 2020 for the following: 

 Visits to diagnose or test for COVID-19 

 Diagnostic testing for COVID-19 

 Medically necessary treatment for members who have been diagnosed with, or are strongly 

suspected of having, COVID-19  

Additionally, CareFirst will continue to pay primary care, OBGYN and behavioral health providers** for 

member-initiated phone consultations through December 31, 2020. Billing and coding information for 

phone consultations can be found in the telemedicine guidelines section of our Coronavirus Resource 

Center. 

As a reminder, member benefits may differ depending upon their plan, especially those with self-

funded, CareFirst Administrators or FEP plans. Providers are encouraged to verify member eligibility and 

benefits. For more information on FEP benefits, go to FEPBlue.org.   

 

*CareFirst will follow IRS guidance for members who are enrolled in high-deductible health plans. 

**Due to a recent change in D.C. law for members covered by a D.C. insured product, member-initiated 

phone calls are covered at $20 (CPT Code 99441), regardless of a provider’s specialty. 

https://individual.carefirst.com/individuals-families/about-us/coronavirus-telemedicine.page?utm_source=ProviderNews&utm_medium=Email&utm_campaign=COVIDCostShare&utm_content=September24
https://www.fepblue.org/

